
Paul Seer <paul.seer.labor@gmail.com> 
 
Dear committee, 
As a RN and a parent and a spouse of a person who has suffered cancer, I would like to State that I 
would greatly appreciate your putting as many restrictions as possible on diesel vehicles in order to 
clean up our air. Research very clearly shows the detrimental effects on health from exposure 2 diesel 
exhaust.  
Thank you, 
Paul Seer, RN 
 


